
 

 

The Keep Military Museum Young Historian’s Manifesto 

1) Young Historians will always be free to attend. This includes 

our weekly meetings, trips, and any other activities we 

organise. 

2) Everyone at Young Historians will be respected. 

3) Everyone is always welcome. 

4) Group members will be encouraged to develop skills as 

historians, develop social skills, and develop skills to 

understand different people and cultures. 

5) All Young Historian’s will have an open mind when learning 

about history, trying new activities, and learning about 

different topics, groups of people, and each other. 


